
LR-E20-0068 

May19,2020 

PSEG Nuclear LLC 
P.O. Box 236. Hancocks Bridge, l'U 08038-0236 

Via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested 
Article Number: 7004 0550 0000 6534 4595 

Bureau of Release Prevention 
New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
POBox424 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0424 
Attn: Discharge Confirmation Report 

RE: PSEG Nuclear LLC - Salem Generating Station 
NJDEP Case No. 20-05-15-0948-09, Operator# 93 
Retraction of Reported Discharge to the Delaware River 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

PSEG Nuclear LLC (PSEG) is herein submitting additional information in order to rescind and 
retract the May 15, 2020 notification of a discharge of less than one pint of fish oil to the Delaware 
River. The discharge was reported to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
(NJDEP) hotline at 0947 hours and assigned case number 20-05-15-0948-09 by Operator #93. 

PSEG has since determined that fish oil, a non-petroleum based material, is not a NJ "hazardous 
substance" and therefore is not a discharge under the Discharge Prevention, Containment and 
Countermeasure (DPCC) rules. Since this is not a discharge, a 30-day discharge confirmation 
report is also not required. The discharge was however reported to the National Response Center 
/ USCG under the Federal SPCC rule. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
David Potts of my staff at 856-339-1404 or at david.potts@pseg.com. 

Sincerely, 

f ,rt,, Helen Gregory 
r Manager Environmental Compliance - Nuclear 

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555 

NJDEP-Water Compliance and Enforcement (via email) 
Southern Water Enforcement 
"Attn: Steven Mathis 




